Want Another Party Notified?

Some residential customers wish to designate a third party to receive copies of special notices
that may be sent to them by Intermountain Rural Electric Association. For example, when a
customer’s unexpected absence or unavailability causes a bill to remain unpaid for a
prolonged period, a third party can take steps in time to prevent a possible shutoff of electric
service. The designated third party may be a relative, personal friend, or even an agency.

Landlords may also wish to receive or to have a designated agent receive notice to protect
property under [ease.

Intermountain REA attempts to reach customers with past due accounts in advance of the
time electric service is disconnected. A shutoff notice is sent only as a last resort.

Completion of the attached form will authorize Intermountain REA to send a copy of such a
notice to the third party designated so the third party will be informed of the situation.

REQUEST TO NOTIFY ADDTIONAL PARTY
(Must be signed by both Authorizing Customer and Designated Third Party)

This authorizes Intermountain Rural Electric Association to mail a duplicate copy of special
notices ~ including any concerning a possible discontinuance of electric service because of
non-payment of bills - to the party named below:

Orchards At Cherry Creek LLC
Third Party's Name Customer's Name

6000 S Fraser St Ste QFC

Street Customer's Account Number

Aurora, CO 80016-4738751 .
City, State, Zip Customer's Service Address

(303) 680-2800

Telephone Customer's Telephone

Third Party's Sighature Authorizing Customer's Signature

(Third Party is not obligated to pay Customer's electric bill, nor will receipt of duplicate
notice necessarily defer or prevent disconnection if payment is not made. Intermountain REA
does not guarantee and shall not be liable if the third party does not receive or act upon a



